
 

     
 

   

       MAPS/CIR/25-26/01                              Date: 01/04/25 

         Sector -5, Rohini, Delhi - 110085 

 
 

 
Dear Family  
 
Namaskar! 
 
Welcome to the new academic session 2025-26 – a year of Limitless Progression as we continue 

working towards our shared vision, "Redefining the Future." 

 

Smooth and effective communication between families and school is key to achieving this vision. 

We value your constructive feedback and are here to assist you. To streamline communication, 

please use the following contacts for any queries: 

 

Academic or Other Concerns 

        Principal@ms.mountabuschool.com  / VicePrincipal@ms.mountabuschool.com  

 

Accounts / Campus Care Queries 

        finance@ms.mountabuschool.com  

 

General Queries 

        info@mountabuschool.com  

 

If you are emailing Class Teachers, Coordinators, or any other department, kindly keep 

info@mountabuschool.com  in CC for a quicker response. 

 

Looking forward to a wonderful year of learning and growth together! 

 
Best Regards 
 
 
 
Principal 
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